
ECHO HILLS GOLF COURSE

MEMORIAL PROGRAM

The City of Piqua Echo Hills Golf Course allows groups and individuals 
to donate trees, memorial stones and benches to honor or 
commemorate loved ones and special events. A memorial tree, 
stone or bench is a unique gift that provides a lasting tribute and 
adds beauty to our Golf Course. 

For orders or donations, please contact Melissa Kinney: 
937-778-2055 | MKINNEY@PIQUAOH.GOV

Memorial Trees: We will work with you to determine what tree characteristics you 
are interested in and the Greens Superintendent will make recommendations. 
Please keep in mind that site conditions may vary, which may impact what species are 
appropriate for different locations. Because we are planting to be successful, the Greens Superintendent has 
final approval of the tree species and location. The City of Piqua will care for your tree in the same manner 
as with all trees that we plant. However, please remember that not all newly planted trees survive. Weather 
extremes, quality of plant material and other factors all play a role in new tree survival.

The cost of a memorial tree will be determined by the specimen and size chosen: Red Oak, White Oak, 
Sugar Maple, Sweetgum, Honey Locust (thornless), Black Locust or White Pine

Memorial Bench: Another option is to donate a memorial bench at the Golf Course. This durable 4ft bench is made 
of recycled plastic and provides a long-lasting, appealing and functional tribute in the outdoor setting. This bench 
can be personalized with an engraved message to remember a loved one or to commemorate an event. 

All benches will be stored indoors over the winter season.

Memorial Marble Stone: An optional memorial marble stone may be installed in the ground at the base of a tree 
and includes a personalized engraving. The City of Piqua has approved the design and size (12x4x4); however, the 
wording on the stone will have to be approved by the city prior to installation The donor will be responsible for the 
purchase and installation cost of the memorial stone. The City of Piqua will make every effort to ensure that Memorial 
Stones are not damaged, but ultimately, we claim no responsibility for missing or damaged memorial stones, no 
matter the case. If a stone is to be replaced, the donor will be responsible for the total replacement cost.

The City of Piqua staff will plant all donated trees and place the benches and stones. We try to do these once in the 
spring and once in the fall. Your request will be fulfilled as soon as possible and you will be notified of the progress. 
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